
CCTV  footage  released
following indecent act on bus

Police have released CCTV footage of a man they wish to trace
in connection with a public indecency onboard a bus.

The incident happened around 11.40pm on Tuesday 16th June on
the Number 49 LRT service as it was travelling south along
Lochend Road.

The  man  pictured  in  these  images  is  of  interest  to  this
investigation and anyone who can help identify him is asked to
come forward.

Detective  Constable  Jennifer  Murray  said:  “Two  female
passengers witnessed this incident and alighted the bus before
contacting police.

“The male seen within the CCTV footage is someone we would
like to trace as part of our ongoing inquiries and anyone who
can  assist  us  in  tracing  him  is  asked  to  contact  police
immediately.”

Those with information can contact Police Scotland on 101 or
alternatively, the charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.
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